
 

 

New application and forms in Connecticut 
and District of Columbia 
The application form kits for all products for Connecticut and District of Columbia have been 
updated to the same as we’ve been using in most other states. Connecticut and District of 
Columbia no longer require a state-specific version. Forms Factory has already been updated 
with the new forms. 
 
The previous form versions will no longer be accepted after August 5, 2019. Please be sure to 
destroy any supply you have of the previous form(s). 
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